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The viewing area of TV translator K39GG has been modified so that it now is part of the 
Minneapolis-St. Paul, Minnesota DMA, and not the Duluth, Minnesota-Superior, Wisconsin 
DMA, which is where it was built and is the DMA of its primary station, KQDS-TV.  Thus, the 
viewership of this TV translator is insufficient to support its continued operation, especially in 
light of the considerable new expense that would be necessary to move its operations to a new 
channel as a consequence of displacement to be caused by the broadcast incentive auction.   


